St John Bosco, newsletter

Reception

Important Info

PE is on Wednesdays

Books to Share are changed on Mondays

Reading books are changed on Fridays.

Please ensure book bags are brought to school everyday

Class Scripture

"Let your light shine"

Matthew 5:16

Our Staff

Miss McCauley - Class Teacher Miss Daly - Teaching Assistant Mrs Thorpe - Teaching Assistant Mrs Jabran - Teaching Assistant Mrs Beqa. - Teaching Assistant

Reminders

Just a gentle reminder that all medical information needs to be updated with the school.

Please also remember to update the list of consent regarding who will be picking your child up.